
Maple Soul will be closed from 6/2/21 – 6/8/21, 
to prepare our dining room for dine in service 

starting on 6/9/21. 

We will begin taking reservations for on 6/4/21 
after 11 a.m.  802.967.8064.  We will be limiting 
seating and requiring masks be worn into the 
building until you are seated.  Be well friends.  

We can’t wait to see you all soon! 
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